
   

COMMENTS BY NIGERIA on S- 23 WG Letter No. 04/2011  

 

Nigeria is committed to the success of the WG. Consequently, we concur 

with the items proposed in paragraph 4.1 of SW-23 Letter No.04/2011 

dated 22 July 2011.  We wish to add that a face to face meeting may only 

be necessary if the point raised in Para 4.1 bullets point 3 does not yield 

any way forward. 

We also once again express our thanks to the Chair for his great leadership 

in the entire proceedings of the WG. 
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Commander 

Member S-23 WG (Nigeria) 


